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Conmar Developments Inc. and Fenlands Vaughan Inc.  

Development Charge Deferral Request - City of Vaughan  

 
On June 25, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

That Council adopt the following recommendations, as amended, in the report dated  

June 15, 2020 from the Commissioner of Finance: 

 
1. Council support the request from the City of Vaughan to negotiate a deferral of 

Regional development charges for the development located at 11110 Jane Street 

owned by Conmar  Developments Inc.  & Fenlands Vaughan Inc. (“ the Applicant” ) 

on similar terms to those agreed to by the City of Vaughan. 

2. The Chief Administrative Office and Commissioner of Finance be authorized to 

execute a Development Charge Deferral Agreement with the Applicant in a form 

satisfactory to the Deputy Regional Solicitor. 
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